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Invitation to tender 

  

Ahola is opening for a tender of a battery electric truck in the EU project LIFE22-IPC-FI-ACE LIFE.  

 

ACE LIFE targets the implementation of the Medium-term Climate Change Policy Plan (MTCCPP) for Finland. 

The general objective is to reach Finland’s -50% GHG emission reduction obligation in the effort sharing sector 

by 2030 compared to 2005, together with the complementary funding and actions. Ahola Transports goals for 

the project is to pilot complete low emission logistics solutions, including vehicles and energy supply with a 

multidimensional optimizing approach. 

 

Scope of Work: 

This tender seeks suppliers for the procurement of a smart Battery Energy Storage Solution(BESS), which are 

an integral part of our project funded by the European Commission LIFE Programme. The attached 

requirement specification document provides technical requirements and other essential information related 

to the procurement. We urge you to review it carefully to ensure that your tender aligns with our specific 

needs. 

 

Instructions for Tender Submission: 

 

Thoroughly review the attached requirement specification document, which contains comprehensive 

information about the project, including specifications, terms, and conditions. 

 

Prepare your tender proposal in strict adherence to the guidelines provided in the tender document. 

 

Ensure that your tender is submitted on or before the specified deadline. Late submissions may not be 

considered. 

 

Electronically submit your tender to martin.nybacka@aholagroup.com. 

 

For any inquiries or requests for clarification related to this tender, please reach out to Martin Nybacka or Åke 

Nyblom at ake.nyblom@aholatransport.com or +358444494499 before 17.1.2025. 

 

Evaluation Criteria: 

Tenders will be evaluated based on a range of criteria, including price, delivery time, technical specifications, 

environmental sustainability features, warranty, and alignment. The contract will be awarded to the supplier 

that best exemplifies our commitment to sustainable transportation solutions and compliance with program 

objectives. No information has been provided that could confer undue advantage to any particular company. 

The tender evaluation process follows a non-discriminatory approach which ensures that bids are evaluated 

based on their merits and alignment with the stated requirements. 

 

We eagerly await your submission and are enthusiastic about the potential partnership with your company in 

achieving our sustainable transportation goals under the European Commission LIFE Programme. Your 

participation in this tender process is highly valued, and we appreciate your dedication to delivering a 

complete and well-documented tender proposal. 

 

Thank you for considering our invitation to tender for Battery Electric Trucks as part of the European 

Commission LIFE Programme. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate 

to contact us. 
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Yours sincerely, 

 

Martin Nybacka 

Project Coordinator 

Oyj Ahola Transport Abp 

Martin.nybacka@aholagroup.com 

+358505530070 

 

Attachments: 

 

1. Tarjouspyyntö BESS järjestelmä 


